
September 30, 1996 

 

 

Mr. Walter L. Hixson 

History Department 

University of Akron 

Akron, OH  44325-1902 

 

Dear Mr. Hixson: 

 

Tom Samoluk notified me of your request.  I have enclosed a copy of FBI 

document number 124-10144-10086. 

 

Thank you for your continuing interest in the work of the Review Board. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Eileen A. Sullivan 

Assistant Press and Public Affairs Officer 

 

enclosure 


